
My name is Jonathan Bishop and I am excited to 

serve on the search committee for St. Paul’s.  

 

My wife, Kristin, and I grew up in Colorado 

Springs, CO where we attended the same high 

school and large non-denominational church. Our 

faith was positively formed in our youth and 

continued to grow through our college years at a 

Presbyterian (PCA) church in Fort Collins.  

 

We love the beautiful and rich liturgy of St. Paul’s and the community we have found here in 

Steamboat!  

 

We have 3 wonderful children, Georgia 

(13), Beatrice (12), and Forrest (9). We all 

love trail running, cross country skiing and 

generally enjoying the beautiful outdoors 

that God has blessed us with here. 

Professionally, I am the owner dentist of 

High Country Dentistry and love to work a 

job every day that brings me so much 

personal satisfaction.  

 

I am grateful to be welcomed into this 

committee! 

 

Regards, 

Jonathan 

 


